	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO. 6(a)


REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR

LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

TO THE LICENSING REGULATORY PANEL

ON

THURSDAY 26TH May 2005

TITLE:   APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF AN OCCASIONAL ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE  

RECOMMENDATIONS:   THAT MEMBERS NOTE THE REPORT AND DECIDE UPON THE 

                                          MATTER

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:   APPLICATION BY THE LOWRY, SALFORD QUAYS, SALFORD

FOR AN OCCASIONL ENTERTAINMENT LICENCE TO HOST A SINGING AND DANCING SHOW CALLED THE LADYBOYS OF BANGKOK IN A TEMPORARY PAVILION ON PIER 9.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:   COMPLETED APPLICATION

(Available for public inspection

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:   N/A

SOURCE OF FUNDING:   LICENCE FEE

LEGAL ADVICE OBTAINED:   PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

FINANCIAL ADVICE OBTAINED:   N/A

CONTACT OFFICER:   JANE NUGENT, PRINCIPAL LICENSING OFFICER

WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S)   ORDSALL

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES   N/A

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)

Application for an Occasional Entertainment Licence

Applicant

Event

Premises

Dates and Times
Andrew Orr

Ladyboys
Thai Pavilion

From     Friday 17.06.05

The Lowry

of Bangkok
Pier 9


To         Saturday 30.07.05

Pier 8




Salford Quays

Hours   15.00 – 23.30

Salford Quays



Salford




Salford

M50 3AZ

An application has been received for an Occasional Entertainment Licence for the above event, which will take place in a temporary Pavilion.

The application has been forwarded to the Police, Fire Officer, Building Control and Environmental Services, no objections have been received todate.

The Lowry hosted this event last year and there were no complaints. 

The Panel are asked to consider the matter and grant the licence.

